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Advent 2021           
 

ST. JOSEPH’S NURSING HOME  

1222 TUGWELL DRIVE, CATONSVILLE, MD 21228     

www.stjosephs.net  410-747-0026 

 

Dear Friends,          

Enjoying the delightful weather changes as well as looking 

forward to celebrating the beautiful reflective seasons of 

Thanksgiving and Christmas, everyone at St. Joseph’s Nursing 

Home is reminded of the significant role each of you play in the 

special meanings of these two holidays. 

Paraphrasing the words of a Thanksgiving prayer which speaks of 

”gifts of love being countless and goodness infinite”, we 

immediately think of your loving friendship. Whatever the 

occasion or the need, your “partnership” with St. Joseph’s shows 

itself in a strong effective manner, And for that we are very 

appreciative and thankful. 

As 2022 draws near, we anticipate the re-start of the final phase 

of our renovation project. Drawings and all pertinent documents 

have been filled with the appropriate Baltimore County agencies 

and a hearing has been scheduled in the near future concerning 

our plans. Please continue to keep the project and us in your 

prayers. 

We are also pleased to announce that our golf tournament 

hopefully will be held in the spring of next year. More details will 

follow, so watch your mail! 

Sending our warm wishes and prayers to you and your loved ones 

for plentiful blessings and joy at Thanksgiving and Christmas as 

our Heavenly Father gifts us all with His Son and our Lord Jesus 

and each other. Stay safe and well!! 

With gratitude and prayers, 

 

 

Sister Krystyna and Sisters 

 

 

Christmas is Coming! 

We have been so blessed to 

have been able to share 

daily Mass with our residents. 

We are unsure what 

restrictions will be for family 

members to share in our 

Christmas Mass celebration.  

We will keep all of you up to 

date the closer we get to the 

Holiday. 

 

 

For up to date and fun 

information, please follow our 

Facebook Page! 

 

http://www.stjosephs.net/
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OUR RESIDENTS 

Happy 102nd Birthday, Irma! 

 

We enjoy all of our residents at St. Joseph’s!  We celebrated one 

special birthday on October 12th. Irma turned 102 and she has 

been a part of our community since 2015. Irma is a Mother, a 

Grandmother, a Great Grandmother, and a Great, Great, 

Grandmother.  Not only is she loved by her family, she surely is   

loved by her family at St. Joseph’s! Pictured above is Irma’s family, 

Sr. Krystyna, and Yvette on Irma’s special day! Happy Birthday to     

a great lady. 

 

 

 

 

Thank You! 

We are so appreciative of all 

the generosity of our 

community, and the support 

you have given to St. 

Joseph’s over the years. We 

ask that you think of us this 

upcoming Holiday Season so 

that we may continue our 

Ministry. 

We thank you on behalf of 

our residents who continue to 

benefit from your support! 

 

Our very own Queen! 

This photo was taken at a dinner in honor of Kay V. for collecting 

the most donations 25 consective years  in a row for the 

Alzheimer’s Association in the state of West Virginia.  St. Paul 

Lutheran Church located in Morgantown, West Virginia used this 

photo for their advertisement for the 2021 October “Walk to end 

Alzheimer’s” that the church sponsors every year.   

  

 


